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April 13, 2010

David Stawick
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I am writing in support of the CFTC’s Proposed Federal Speculative
Position Limits that will reestablish speculative position limits on maj or
energy commodities.

We, as hard working Americans are SICK AND TIRED of literally being pumped
out of our money because the free market of supply and demand is being
circumvented by MASSIVE players in commodities.

It does not matter how anyone explains it, demand for gas is down, supply
is up, and prices are up. Those are the facts, where is the free market?

Protect the American people! Protect our true free market system that
benefits the consumers!

Sincerely,

Matthew Saunders
757-721-3158


